
 “100 Days of School”  

On Thursday 4th July, the students in K Kangaroo and K1 Koala celebrated their 100th day attending 

school. They all looked amazing and really enjoyed dressing up as 100 year olds!  The class spent the 

morning session participating in activities that focused on the number 100, including counting by 5’s 

and 10’s.  They also created portraits of each teacher to show them what they would look when they 

are 100 years old.  In the middle session, their Year 6 buddies joined them in the Old Hall to decorate 

glasses and crowns that they wore the rest of the day. They also completed a 100 days of school 

booklets that included a range of counting and writing tasks. The students celebrated in the final 

session of the day with a class party which included lots of food and dancing. Thank you to the 

parents for their generous contributions to the party! 

It was a fantastic day that all the students enjoyed! Congratulations again to all the Kindergarten 

students on this special milestone! 

        

    

 

 

 


